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Each year, our school improvement team conducts a
survey of parents, staff members, and third through
eighth grade students.  The information gathered is
used to plan school improvement initiatives for the

coming school year and to understand current
perceptions of our educational program.  The survey

contains approximately 25 questions and provides an
opportunity for you to share additional comments. 

Please complete the survey by February 27.  
 

You can complete the survey by clicking on the
following link.

 
 
 

Thank you for your feedback.

School Improvement Survey

http://bit.ly/RPSA2020

http://bit.ly/RPSA2020


If you missed the school
apparel sale in the fall or

wanted to order
something more, we are

offering a second
opportunity to order this

year.  Order forms are
available in the lobby
and can be submitted
with payment to the
office by this Friday, 

February 28.

Renaissance 
Public School Academy

invites you to swim into our school for
kindergarten Round-up!



All are invited to attend our next PTO meeting on
Tuesday, March 3rd. We hope to see you at 5:30 PM!

https://www.boxtops4education.com/


We are so excited to celebrate our
love of reading! Check out our

calendar of events and look for more
info in next week's newsletter!



Paper copies of
this order form

will be sent home
with students...or

use this
information to
order online!

And...it is time to order your Yearbook! 



Classroom News:









RAMS Athletics:





Spotlight on Specials!

 

STEAM with Mrs. Papenfus

Kinder
friends 
had fun

exploring 
3D shapes 
in STEAM!

Trailblazers began
working with Snap
Circuits in STEAM!


